
 

 
 

11th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I am writing today to invite you to attend HT6’s class assembly, which hopefully you 
have been expecting following recent newsletters. The assembly will take place on 
Wednesday 27th November at 9.15am. The children are very excited to share their 
special Anti-Bullying week themed assembly. 
 
I hope that you are able to attend.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Mrs Harper and Miss Turner. 
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